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 e. Mini-sessions.  Dr. Eglsaer stated that students with less than a 2.5 GPA will not be 
allowed to sign up for a mini-session. 

 
 f. New procedure for prerequisites.  Dr. Eglsaer proposed that students must have 

completed their math requirement, two composition courses, and one lab science before 
they are allowed to enroll in any upper-level courses.  CAD members endorsed this 
proposal. 

 
 
 
   Dorothy Roberson 
   Recorder 
 




